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IMP NEWS
THE OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER OF THE EAST CARY PTA

My name is Nakhesia Sheen! I am the current PTA President at
East Cary! I’m a proud mother of four, and I have a seventh
grader at ECMMS.

We have had a busy spring semester! The PTA provided over 50
pizzas for staff and new families at Open House in March. Thank
you Jersey Mikes and Primo Pizza for your donations to the
school and to all of our volunteers that helped with the event. 

The spring dance was amazing! Thank you so much to Melinda
Lowe and her committee for coordinating the Spring Dance on
April 14th for students! Thank you parents for your dance
donations. 

The PTA provided over 700 donuts for staff and students in April
for our first Student Appreciation Event!  

Thank you so much to Schanel Mize and all of our hospitality
volunteers who helped with our Staff Appreciation Week in May! 

We had two Cultural Performances on campus this semester. All
students participated in our Dancing Drum workshop and Black
Box Theatre performance. The PTA also funded an Author visit
for all students in May from Sci-Fi and Fantasy writer Scott
Reintgen. 

We had to cancel our Spring Color Run but we intend to bring it
back in 2024! Thanks so much for all your support! We look
forward to seeing all of our families and students back on
campus in the Fall of 2023! 

We are currently recruiting new members for the PTA Board!
Please look out for information regarding open vacancies. 

Thank you,
Nakhesia Sheen (PTA PRESIDENT) 

Spring Updates 
Report by Nakhesia Sheen

June 1st: PTA Planning Meeting  (On The Border in Cary, 12PM)

June 12th: PTA General Body Meeting & End of Year Gathering 
(Fortnight Brewery in Cary, 6PM) 

U P C O M I N G  D A T E S :

Students enjoying the Dancing Drum workshop,
sponsored by our Cultural Arts Committee. 

Pizzas for everyone at our Open House in March.



M A Y .  2 0 2 3  V O L  2  

2022-23 Highlights 

A huge thank you to all the volunteers who helped  
out this year! 

Setting up for the dance!

Selling spirit wear!

Looking forward to seeing
everyone again next year!


